Letter of Resignation

Dear Administrator.

I am presenting you with this letter on August 7th, 2018 to formally resign my position as a middle school teacher at Gwendoryn Brooks who die School. My decision to leave Brooks was very difficult, ultimately I decided it was the best move at this point in my career and life. The three years I spent at Brooks were crucial in my development as an educator and I will never forget the fine people and students that aided me during my time here. Thank you for everything, best of luck with this upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

Andrew J. Holden

Det marce